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Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Traffic Switch  
As we near the end of our work on the West side of 
Cedar Street, the contractor has anticipated switching 
the traffic over to the West side of Cedar Street next 
Tuesday.  This, of course, is conditional on any 
scheduling conflicts and unforeseen challenges along 
the way. Traffic will be oriented very similar to how it 
is now; everyone will just be pushed to the West side 
of Cedar so we can do our work on the other side of 
the street. Sidewalk removal will begin immediately 
after the traffic is witched over.  

Storm Sewer Installation at 5th Street  
As many of you are aware, we found an electrical 
conflict on the last leg of our storm sewer installations 
near Meridian Street. Everyone is very happy to 
report, that a solution has been identified and steps 
are already being taken to solve the problem. The 
contractor and city forces have been working hard to 
get things in place to get that wrapped up. This leg of 
storm sewer helps alleviate the historical drainage 
problems on the East side of town. It takes 
approximately 2.5 city blocks of storm water out of 
that system, so that is why it was crucial we come to a 
long-term solution.  


